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MEMORANDUM ADVANCE COPY

TO g All Bureau Directors
Heads of Attached Agencies
The Regional Executive Directors, DENR NCR & DENR R4B
The Regional Directors, EMB NCR & R4B
The Regional Director, MGB R4B

FROM ; The Undersecretary
Organizational Transformation and Human Resources

SUBJECT : CONDUCT OF THE 1" DENR-PCMC BLOODLETTING
ACTIVITY ON 24 MARCH 2023

To strengthen the department’s drive to achieve optimum wellness while promoting
volunteerism and community participation among DENR employees, the DENR through the
Strategic Communication and Initiatives Service (SCIS), DENR Association of Career
Executives (ACE) and in partnership with the Philippine Children’s Medical Center (PCMC),
will jointly spearhead the 1¥ DENR-PCMC Bloodletting activity for FY 2023 on Friday,
24 March 2023, from 9:00 AM - 4:00 PM, at the DENR Social Hall, 2nd Floor, DENR Main
Building.

This year’s bloodletting activity is in line with the celebration of the Fire Prevention
Month which highlights the value of blood in treating burn patients and fire related injuries.

In this regard, we would like to request for the participation of your personnel who are
willing to donate blood for the activity. You may submit the list of volunteer blood donors to the
Strategic Alliance and Environmental Partnership Division - SCIS, attention to Ms. Donita Rose
Cleofas on or before 17 March 2023, through the email address: donitarose.cleofas@gmail.com.

All successful donors shall be entitled to a one day offsetting privilege. Those who
succeeded or were rejected from the previous bloodletting activities are encouraged to participate

again while new donors are most welcome.

Everyone is enjoined to participate in this noble undertaking.

AUGUSTO DELA PENA



